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Note from the President  
 
The AGM will be held on 1 October at the Club. Afterwards we will serve refreshments and give everyone a 
chance to socialize.  See you there. 
 
Our BIG social event for this year comes up on Saturday 28 October when we host Club Italia in Wellington to 
take part in the Aldo Cuccurullo memorial soccer game. This always proves to be a great weekend, and we 
would love to see as many members and friends at the game and Club later on.  
 
Ciao for now, 
Linda 
 
AGM 2017 – Sunday, 1 October 
 
At the Club – 7pm. See you there! 
 
Aldo Cuccurullo Memorial Cup Soccer Game – Wellington vs. Nelson  
 
The date has been set for Saturday 28 October 2017. This year we host Club Italia in Wellington.  
Make sure this date is booked in your diary – This will be a fantastic day of sport and a wonderful social 
evening at the Club. The game venue this year is Wakefield Park Artificial Turf Field number 1, The Parade, 
Island Bay. Come along and support our boys in their endeavours to retain the Cup!   Kick off is 2.30pm. 
 
If you wish to partake in the Club’s team, please contact the club via email and let us know as soon as 
possible. As usual we will hold the ‘after-match’ function at our Club rooms and ask that all members bring 
along a couple of plates of food to help feed our guests.   
 
Win yourself a mystery prize… 
This year we have two mystery prizes to give away. Everyone that attends the Soccer social evening will 
receive a lucky number, and two lucky winners will have a chance to win a mystery prize each. 
 



Senior’s Christmas Lunch  
	
This will be held at the Club on Sunday 26 November at 12 Noon. As usual we will 
serve a 3-course meal. Entertainment and a cash bar will be available. To book your 
seat, please let us know either via the club email, or telephone Josephine on 934 8720, 
or Maria on 3838 602. We need to know numbers before  19th November please. 
 
 
Children’s Christmas Party  	
	

Santa and his Reindeer friends will visit the Club on Sunday 3 December at 11am. We will have a magic 
show and this will be followed by lunch. Then Santa will deliver presents to the children. Please supply your 
child with a wrapped gift, which will be placed in Santa’s sack. We’d love to see as many families as possible 
attend this fun-filled event! 
 
RSVP to either the Club email, or Josephine on 9348 720 before 1 December.  
 
 
Calling all Dressmakers  
 
The Club’s Santa suit which we use each year for our Children’s Christmas party is no longer available to us 
and we are on the lookout for a new one. Is there any dressmaker out there who would be willing to make us 
a Santa Suit? We would provide all materials, thread, buttons etc… 
  
If you are able to help, or maybe have a Santa suit that you have no need for anymore (adult size) and would 
like to get rid of, please let us know via club email, or contact Josephine on 934 8720.  
 
New Year’s Eve Party  
 
Say goodbye to 2017 and welcome 2018 at the Club. On Sunday 31 December the Club will party. Live music 
and supper will be available as well as a cash bar. We are in the midst of making final arrangemens. Once we 
have more details we will advise.  In the meantime, if you’re not going away and you don’t want to spend 
New Year’s eve at home, pencil in the date. This event is open to all members and friends. 
 

 
 
Condolences – RIP 
 
The Club wishes to extend its belated condolences to the Dentice family on the recent death 
of their husband and father, David Dentice. David and Nelva have been club members for 
many years and often attended the Senior’s Christmas luncheons. Our thoughts are with 
you Nelva and all your family at this sad time.  RIP. 
 

 
Radio Cartolina Programme for September 

 
Radio Cartolina 6 September: This is the last part of the interview with 
Zeffirino Veronese. Some of his stories have been published in his just-released 
book “A Hunter in Paradise”, a collection of his best hunting adventures, with 
some precious pages about the whole family history. But of course hearing the 
same stories told directly by Zeff with self-deprecating humour and in a matter-

of-fact way is a different matter. 

Radio Cartolina 20 September: Clare and Jeremy Dyer have recently returned from Apulia, where they 
tried to buy a house in the sea-town of Otranto, but were beaten by two days by another bidder. They will tell 
of the challenges with house hunting, and what takes them to South Italy year after year.  

http://plainsfm.org.nz is where you can find all recent programmes in podcast.  
Buon Ascolto from the producer Wilma Laryn. 

 

 

 



Change of Email from Vodafone  
Vodafone have announced they are closing down ALL Their Email Servers on 30th November.  

What does this mean to you, or someone you know? 

Basically, if your email address ends in any of the following you are affected: 

• vodafone.co.nz 
• vodafone.net.nz 
• ihug.co.nz 

• wave.co.nz 
• quik.co.nz 
• pcconnect.co.nz 

• paradise.net.nz 
• clear.net.nz 
• es.co.nz 

Vodafone have taken the business decision to get out of providing emails. So if you have an email address 
affected you need to arrange for a new email address and organise all your contacts, friends, business 
suppliers etc to change over to the new email address, BEFORE THE END OF NOVEMBER. 

What you need to do, as soon as possible, is set up your new email with another provider such as: 

• Gmail 
• Outlook 
• live.com 

• or one of the other FREE Email providers 
around 

 
If you are affected by these changes, please advise the Club of your new email address so you 
don’t miss out on receiving our newsletters and news. 

 

Well done Johnny   

Early this year, Johnny Basile, son of Ida and the late 
Vince Basile, Island Bay entered an IHC Arts 
competition.  And we are pleased to announce that 
out of 400 entries Johnny’s sculpture of an Adventure 
Castle made it into the top 30.  ‘Well done Johnny’ – 
he is pictured here (left) with his sculpture.  
 
New Barrister & Solicitor  
 
Congratulations to Antonella Cuccurullo, daughter of 
Gino and Caterina of Island Bay who was admitted as 
a Barrister and Solicitor at the Old High Court in 
Wellington on September 1st 2017.   
 
Antonella (below) studied at Otago University in 
Dunedin. What a great achievement! Well done 
Antonella.  We wish you all the best for your future in 
your new career. 

 

 



Invite from St Mary’s Catholic Kerala Community  

Below is an invitation from St Mary’s Catholic Kerala Community. If you have any queries, please contact Gejo 
George directly. 

Greeting Linda & Members of Club Garibaldi 

I write to you on behalf of the St Mary's Catholic Kerala Community, to invite the esteemed members 
of the Italian community to attend International Catholic Preacher Father Dominic Valanmanal's Grace 
Anointing Retreat 2017 in Wellington 

 
This will be held at: 
 
St Therese's Catholic Church, Karori  
27th & 28th September from 9:30am - 1pm.   

 
The mass on 27th, Wednesday at 9:30 am will be celebrated by the Archbishop of Wellington, His 
Eminence Cardinal John Dew. 

Rev. Fr. Dominic is the Director of Marian Retreat Centre http://marianretreatcentre.org/. Under the 
spiritual leadership of Rev. Father around 250 disciples including priests, nuns and laymen are serving 
at the Retreat Centre. In this materialistic world his ministries create overwhelming and dynamic 
spiritual transformations in the lives of people around the globe. Because of his charisma Holy Spirit 
sends him to all continents to spread the Logos. Fr Dominic's Deliverance Ministry has brought about 
miraculous healing from cancer, tumors, autism, depression, diabolical bondage and moreover provide 
people the awareness of the Word of God. He has done his missionary journey in around 35 countries. 
He has conducted Retreats and Bible Conventions in the U. S. A, Canada, Australia, U. A. E, France, 
Italy, U. K, Germany, Spain, Denmark, Sweden and also our beloved New Zealand etc. His only aim is 
to renew the earth in the light of the Word of God. 
 
He has had the privilege to conduct two retreats here in New Zealand with your blessings and this 
was the first NZ Bible Convention and it was also reported in the NZ 
Catholic https://www.nzcatholic.org.nz/2016/10/27/national-bible-convention-first-nz/ 

	
Fr Dominic has expressed his desire to conduct this prayer and healing ministry for all people of New 
Zealand and hence this will be a English prayer ministry similar to one he is doing internationally for 
other Catholic communities. 
 
Kindly feel free to contact me via phone or email for any further information or clarification. 
United in Christ, I am faithfully yours, 
 
Gejo George  +64 22 67400 36 

 
 
 
Dates for your Diary 

 

 

Sunday, 1 October (7pm)  Club Garibaldi AGM 2017 (Clubrooms) 

Saturday, 28 October (2.30pm)  Aldo Cuccurullo Memorial Cup Soccer Match 

Sunday, 26 November (12pm)     Senior’s Christmas Lunch  

Sunday, 3 December (11am)  Children’s Christmas Party  

Sunday, 31 December (8pm)  Club New Year’s Eve Party  

 


